
Halloween 

In keeping with our tradition of celebrating Halloween at 
The Bayshore, we will welcome children in the front 

Lobby only.  
Residents are invited to participate by joining us in the 

Lobby at 5:30pm on Thursday October 31st. 
Please feel free to drop off your candy donations to 

Vanessa in the office or call Joanne at 647-822-7133 to 
arrange pick up.  

Thank You


